
A copy of the Petition submitted by Arul Myles Mylvaganam, Public Relations 
Chair, Richmond Hill Hindu Temple, received on December 2, 2021, 
containing approximately 1,203 signatures, is on file in the Office of the Clerk.

Opposition to development at Bayview and Elgin Mills

To: The City Councillors of the City of Richmond Hill
We the undersigned, life members and devotees of the Hindu Tempe at 10865 Bayview Avenue, 
want to register our strongest opposition to the proposed high-rise development near 
the above location. We will endeavour to prevent the high rise development as proposed 
including but not limited to any high-rise condominium towers. We will pursue all fegal 
avenues available to prevent the above high-rise development from materialising. Being 
elected members of the City Council please pay attention to our request and not allow any 
high rise development near the Temple.
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